
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths: Multiplication and Division 

Length and Height  

Y2 will be continuing with 

Multiplication and Division (2,5 and !0 

times tables). 

They will be measuring objects, 

comparing and ordering 

measurements.  

English: The Snail and The Whale by 

Julia Donaldson 

Y2 will be hearing the story of the 

whale who makes a sea snail’s dreams 
of travelling, come true.  

Their writing will include: setting 

descriptions, a fact file, retelling a 

story, writing their own letters, poetry 

and a diary extract.   

 

During SPAG on Mondays they will 

cover – 

• Using adverbs 

• Using conjunctions 

• Using suffixes 

• Adjectives in description 

 

Art: The Human Form 

Exploring how bodies and faces 

are portrayed in art: looking at 

works of art, creating collages, 

drawing portrait, creating a peg 

figure and collage. 

Science: Space 

The children will learn about space, the 

planets and space exploration. 

RE: Easter – Resurrection 

How important is it for Christians 

that Jesus died and came back to 

life after his crucifixion?  

How do we cope with sad 

feelings? 

What is Heaven and what is it 

like there? 

Music: Theme - Space 

Developing knowledge and 

understanding of dynamics, timbre, 

tempo and instruments. Learning 

to compose and play motifs. 

PSHE – Healthy Me 

Children will learn how to keep 

their bodies healthy through 

eating, relaxing and exercising. 
Computing: Data and Information 

Using pictograms to read data. 



 

 

 

 

 

P.E. 

Tuesday and Wednesday are still our PE days. 

Please ensure that your child is wearing the 

correct PE kit and trainers. 

This half term we will be learning skills in 

parachute games and yoga. 

                                            *Industrious Y2* 

It was a pleasure to see so many of you come to visit the class in their learning environment 

last half term, the children were very excited and happy. 

I was able to spend some time visiting family and friends again in Northern Ireland over half 

term, (along with my wee grandman). We visited castles, Ikea x 4, the beach and the 

highlight was the Titanic Experience which Ru had been waiting for two years to go back to, 

(he amazed me with his memory of the layout). 

The class have continued to write longer pieces of text, which has been great to see. We are 

now completing sessions where we answer questions from a text or an image using various 

techniques, in preparation for their assessment tests. 

Our Hot Chocolate Friday and Recognition Board have been great for acknowledging those 

children who are continually doing the right thing throughout the week/day. 

Reading 

The children will receive a LW Phonics book 

each week to take home and in class will have 

a book which they have chosen from the Book 

Corner. 

Please encourage your child to read, ask them 

questions and sign their reading record. 

Homework 

Maths will be based on the previous week’s 
learning. 

Grammar will be set once a week on Mondays. 


